TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
August 11, 2014

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Jim
Learman.

Supervisors present: Bruce Elmer, Rick Suda
Others present: Ralph Krultz and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: Rick Suda talked about the discussion at the last fire meeting. They are not sure
whether it is a fire district or fire association.

The minutes of the July 14, 2014 meeting were presented and approved.
Treasurer report was presented.
Motion Jim Learman, seconded Rick Suda to pay all monthly bills as presented. Motion carried.

Discussion was held on whether to gravel Madison Ave or Fairground Ave. Motion Bruce Elmer,
seconded Rick Suda to gravel the worst this year and the other next year. Motion carried.

Discussion was held on the TRI project on Owen Ave. Paul Bugar Trucking is starting work on it.
Discussion was held on the Tom Kindt fencing problem. Everything seems to be settled.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer to approve cuivert permits for Jerome Briski and Steve
Turnguist. Motion carried.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Jim Learman to transfer $45,000.00 from the checking account to
the money market account once the second half of property tax is received. Motion carried.

Motion Rick Suda, seconded Bruce Elmer to have the town clerk attend the WTA Fall Workshop.
Motion carried.

Next regular town meeting will be September 11, 2014.

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Rick Suda to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk
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